
Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

My name is David Mojarad, the freeholder of 58Parkway, London NW1 7AH. 

 

Due to family reasons, I have been abroad and was not made aware of my adjustment neibour No. 

60 Parkway London NW1 7AH planning permission application. 

 

After reviewing the drawings on Camden Council website, I have noticed that, unlike No. 58 first 

floor rear extension, the proposed first floor rear extension of No. 60 Parkway is Full Width and Not 

in line with the rear first floor of my property No.58 and that the proposed extension seems to have 

gone/ passed further out. 

 

I am concern this proposition will have a negative impact on my property No. 58 in term of light and 

privacy. 

 

Please find attached drawing on which I have marked for your attention. 

 

I appreciate to review the drawings and advice. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

PLEASE SEND ALL THE CORRESPONDENCE TO THIS EMAIL ADDRESS. 

 

Kind regards 

David Mojarad 

Owner of 

58Parkway 

London NW1 7AH 

 


